
Open enrollment begins November 1 and ends November 15. If you do not make any 
changes through the portal by November 15, 2022, your current benefit elections will 
carry over into 2023, except for FSA elections. 

THE ENROLLMENT PERIOD BEGINS NOVEMBER 1 AND ENDS NOVEMBER 15

BENEFITS ENROLLMENT

Passive Open Enrollment
It will soon be time to make your 2023 benefit changes and elections.

Scan the QR code 
for the recorded 
open enrollment 

presentation.

Are you happy with your benefits? If so, no action is needed during this year’s 
open enrollment. The only exception is flexible spending account (FSA) 
elections, which YOU MUST RE-ENROLL in every year.

Note: Please be sure to update your dependent information and make sure if you are enrolling dependents in coverage, they 
meet the dependent eligibility criteria and have their Social Security numbers and date(s) of birth ready to enter. You may be 
required to verify the relationship status after open enrollment by providing documentation like a marriage or birth certificate.

What’s Changing?
There will be some changes to your medical plans and contributions for 2023. Please 
attend the Virtual Benefits Fair for more information.

Benefits Fairs
Attend the Virtual Benefits Fair at  
honorhealthfair2023.com anytime between  
October 17 and November 15 to get more details 
about 2023 benefits and speak with a benefits educator.

http://honorhealthfair2023.com

